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Congratulations! 2022 APSA Asia Politics Conference
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Samantha Wirth <swirth@apsanet.org> 4 May 2022 at 22:41

To: "rabiahamin@iium.edu.my" <rabiahamin@iium.edu.my>
Cc: Asia Workshops <asiaworkshops@apsanet.org>

Dear Rabiah,
Greetings from the American Political Science Association! We are pleased to notify you of your selection to participate in the 2022 Asia Pacific Political Science Research and Publication Conference. Congratulations!

The three-day program will be held in Bangkok from July 21-23, and offers a unique opportunity to share and receive critical feedback on research manuscripts, network with colleagues from across the Asia Pacific region, and contribute to a
range of forthcoming publications.

APSA will cover the following expenses for you:
1. Accommodation in a single, non-smoking room with WiFi and daily buffet breakfast and lunch for the duration of the workshop (4 nights).
2. Roundtrip economy airfare to Bangkok (from your nearest international airport) arriving on July 20 and departing on July 24. Please note that you will be responsible for any fees or costs due to changes in dates or return cities.

COVID Guidance
As of May 1, proof of vaccination is required for non-quarantine entry to Thailand. Fully vaccinated travelers will not need to test to enter. For more information, please refer to this website: https://tp.consular.go.th/.

Fully vaccinated travelers to Bangkok are still required to apply for the Thailand Pass. However, please hold off on applying for now and stay tuned for more guidance on when and how to apply for your Thailand Pass.

Travel to Bangkok
You should plan to arrive in Bangkok on July 20 and depart on July 24. You will need to make your own visa arrangements, if necessary. Please check online or at the nearest Thai Embassy or Consulate for information regarding your visa. APSA
will provide an invitation letter to present with your visa application or upon request at the airport.

To confirm your participation in the 2022 conference, please fill out the Acceptance Form using this link - https://apsa.wufoo.com/forms/2022-asia-politics-conference-acceptance-form/. Please do read the form carefully, especially the
sections on the Code of Conduct and Conference Agreement. The deadline to submit the acceptance form is Friday, May 13. If your form isn't received by the deadline, we will invite an alternate fellow in your stead.

Once again, congratulations on your selection, and we look forward to seeing you in Bangkok in July! If you have any questions, please contact us at asiaworkshops@apsanet.org.

Best regards,
APSA Asia Workshops Team

Samantha Wirth (she/her)

Program Assistant, Centennial Center and International Programs
American Political Science Association

swirth@apsanet.org
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